To the Rhodes Community:

As an update to my email of July 6 (below), and after consultation with the Faculty Governance
Committee and others on campus, | have asked several members of our community to serve on a
task force to help the college address critical issues and questions resulting from the Supreme
Court’s June 24 decision in the Dobbs case. | am grateful to the following individuals for their
willingness to serve in thBe
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